
 

March 2018 Newsletter  

 
Hello everyone, and a warm welcome to you all.  

This month we have the following news.   

1) The Japanese intern has gone back in second week of February.  He had a fruitful time in 

the training center and visiting places of interest around Mumbai. 

2) AOTS has announced the ARI training program.  We have Mr. Aditya Gune who will be 

attending the Toyota Management System training program.  

3) Our member Mr. H. R. Prasanna has been selected as faculty to deliver lectures on WNF 

Green Productivity Seminar.  

4) The 2nd National Quality Control Innovation Seminar in Pune was very successful with 

AAAWI as a co- sponsor.  The program received immense participation and praise. 

 

 
 

 


